
                                              STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE – TOWN OF SURRY 

        SELECTMEN  

          MEETING MINUTES FEBRUARY 20, 2017 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Bruce Smith and Eric Eichner.  

The selectmen received updated paperwork for the veteran’s exemptions for Herb Frink and Bob Jarvis.  

Eric Eichner researched the planning board records regarding the retention ponds for the Patnode 

subdivision. He will contact SVE for additional information. He will also contact Barbara Patnode to see if 

the lots have an easement in the deed for maintainence.  

The selectmen signed the payroll.  

The selectmen signed and paid bills. 

Eric Eichner motioned to accept the minutes. Bruce Smith seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed 

to accept the minutes as presented.  

Bruce Smith noted a discrepancy in the values for the school trust with a drop in values used. He will 

contact the school board for an explanation.  

Josh Brooks forwarded a quote from Bill Greenwood of FETC Services for a comparison to what could be 

charged for the training currently supplied by City of Keene.  

Becky Russo dropped off the school warrant. She also inquired about an additional bathroom being 

added and how Avitar could add it the tax card. Bruce Smith will make a note on the property card for 

Avitar.  

The selectmen signed the abatement for the Comstock property.  

David Lawrence registered a complaint about a narrow spot on Pond Road because of the snow 

embankment. The selectmen will ask Durwin Clark to clear the area to improve visibility of the ditch.  

The selectmen worked on proof reading the town report.  

Jonathan Sisson has stated the Pond Road will not need a DES permit which contradicts the information 

Bruce Smith has from the DES. Bruce Smith will continue to pursue the answer from DES.  

Bruce Smith motioned to adjourn. Eric Eichner seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to adjourn.  

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M. 

 

 



 

 


